From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Sent time: 04/17/2020 04:28:19 PM

To: AJCT aol <ajctrust@aol.com>
Cec: Jjja@pacbell.net

Subject: Re: ENV-2018-2116-EIR

Hi Andrew,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Fri, Apr 17, 2020 at 4:05 PM AJCT aol <ajctrust@aol.com> wrote:
We are in the midst of the Corona Virus Pandemic and now the City is trying to approve an enormous high density project. One
of the main reasons New York City has had such a deadly tragedy is the density of the City. Building this monstrosity will cause
enormous problems with utilities such as water and sewer. We don’t have sufficient supply of water and certainly our antiquated
sewer system will have many more problems with burst pipes etc. Traffic, already a nightmare will become even worse for
everyone. If you think people who can afford these units will use the inadequate public transportation, you are kidding yourself.
Building on and around a major earthquake fault is just criminal.

We submit our strong objection.

Andrew Carrollman

Mindy Nguyen
y City Planner
' Los Angeles City Planning
SOS ANGELES 221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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